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AUG 4 1986

Docket No. 50-416

Mississippi Power & Light Company
ATTN: _ Mr. Oliver D. Kingsley, Jr.

Vice President, Nuclear Operations
P.O. Box 23054

: Jackson, MS 39205

Gentlemen:

We have received a copy of your application dated July 14, 1986, which
was filed with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (0NRR) for
review. This application revised Relief Request No. I-00008 submitted
June 29, 1984, for the Grand Gulf Nuclear Station Unit No.1.

Fees pursuant to 10 CFR 170 were not remitted with your application
because your Company determined this submittal contained information

-

which was supplemental to the June 29, 1984 request. The ONRR staff has<

informed us that review had been completed on the June 29 submittal
prior to their receipt of the July 14 revision, and your Company was
notified of their approval by letter dated July 22, 1986. Therefore, it
is requested that your Company remit the required application fee of
$150 for your July 14 request. Your Company will be billed for any
additional costs for the review of your application in accordance with
10 CFR 170.12(c) and 170.21.

Sincerely,
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Reba M. Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Staff
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